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Dear valued Customer, 
 
We are pleased to advise that the members of the Mexican Alliance of Carrier Organizations (AMOTAC) 
delayed the planned nationwide strike for three months. 
 
During this extension, the AMOTAC will be negotiating and working with the Mexican government to 
establish more road security and better working conditions in the country. They will re-evaluate the 
situation within 3 months. 
 
Please reach out to your account manager or our customer service team in case of any questions or 
concerns regarding individual shipments. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
DHL Global Forwarding 
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